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however the existing structure is of very high quality and tearing it down would not be a good idea. Too 

many homeowners would just put up a "temporary" tent like structure to save money but these 

structures are very unattractive to the surrounding homes. We realize that they own a boat and will be 

keeping it on the property and we want them to have the ability to build an attractive structure.  
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submission may appear in internet search engine results.  
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